rootedschool

las vegas

July 22, 2024
Dear SPCSA Board:

[ hope this email finds you well. I'm writing to inform you of an important decision regarding
Rooted School Las Vegas.

After careful consideration, our board has decided to defer the opening of Rooted School Las
Vegas until the next school year. This decision was not made lightly, but we believe it is
necessary to ensure we can provide the best possible educational experience for our students.

We understand this change may raise questions. We would be happy to schedule a call to discuss
the reasons behind this decision, our plans moving forward, and how we intend to use this
additional time to strengthen our pre-opening plans.

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. We value our partnership and look
forward to keeping you updated on our progress.

Best regards,

John Etzell
Board Chair, Rooted School Las Vegas

2401 E. Tonopah Avenue, North Las Vegas, NV 89030




